

Message from School Administration

We have reached the final weeks of the 2021-2022 school year, and it has been an amazing adventure! We will miss our eighth graders but know they will take their experiences from here and find success and fun at Cabell Midland. Our sixth and seventh graders continue to amaze us, and we look forward to seeing them grow as they continue their journey with us.

Beauty and the Beast Musical Production

Barboursville Middle School is proud to announce our musical theater's first production: Beauty and the Beast.